
 

F A C I L I T I E S  M A N A G E M E N T  

Service Interruption – Springfield Campus 

B Block Lifts 
 

As you may be aware, both lifts in B Block were out of service this morning. One lift 

has since been returned to service. The other will remain out of service pending 

replacement of the unit’s motherboard. This may take some weeks.  

The out-of-service lift is also scheduled for complete replacement as soon as 

possible, noting that lead times for this equipment is 6-9 months.  

Your patience during this interruption is appreciated and we apologise for any 

inconvenience caused.  

For further information, please contact FMHelpDesk@unisq.edu.au on 4631 2627. 

For after hours, please contact Campus Safety and Security on 4631 2871. 

We invite you to stay up-to-date with service interruptions via our Facilities 

Management Notices information page. 
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